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Subject: Letter to IEPC

Dear members of the lnvestment and Economic Prosperity Committee,

Please be advised that on Friday, March 22,2t13, Mr. Deeq Abdi resigned form his role at the
London Multicultural Community Association.

Mr. Abdi does not represent the LMCA and does not speak on its behalf.

It is our understanding that there is a request, made by Mr. Abdi on behalf of the LMCA, to
the IEPC for $25,000.

Based on the grant from the Ontario Trillium Foundation, the LMCA issued an RFP for a consultant.
At this time ihe LMCA does not know how much money wiil be needed for this.

The LMCA respectfulty ask that this request for $25,000 be withdrawn and not discussed at the IEPC.

We regret any confusion that has occurred.

Best regards,

Jorge Heriera Jack Malkin Alex Tang

Directors

The London Multicultural Community Association
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